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Hallo Everyone, 

Just to give you an update.

I have been through and made notes on the different types of Plans and the Planning Applications 
relating to the Police Station and Meudon House ( this will be needed for highways work or part of it 
will.

Before I compile a note to you on my findings I thought I would sit at the computer and check the 
Planning Portal for information on the current status of these - nothing new available.  There were 54 
pages to go through and what a trawl through these realised the numerous 
applications/preapplications made going back to beginning of 2017. I have made a note of local 
ones.  The reason for this is that they increase the number of people living and working in or around 
the area designated Civic Quarter.  This we should use to highlight the need for the RIBC Indoor 
Bowling Green and potential for a very much increased membership.  One planning application was 
for 374 units.  There were quite a few where Commercial buildings/units were being 
converted/demolished to provide residential use.  One was 115-117 Pinehurst Road which must be 
close  by.

I have sent an email via the PLanning Portal asking for details as to current status of planning 
applications for the Police Station/Meudon House and Elles House and also for a plan showing the 
planning permissions/applications and their status for others in and around the Civic Quarter. I had to 
do this in 500 words - not easy for me!  The plan should help us identify how near to the Civic 
Quarter the developments are and save us walking the streets to make our own plan.

As soon as I get a reply I will probably draft a letter to Ashley Sharpe at RBC I think this may be the 
time that I have to own up to being a Non-practising Solicitor with Commercial Property experience 
but I will keep things addressed to Dave.

Hope this is helpful 

Best wishes.

Katherine

Katherine A. Everard (Mrs)
10 Elleray Court, Ash Vale, Surrey. GU12 5EG
tel: 01252 658492/07980 544063


